MARCH Drama News 

· Thank you to everyone who came out to our One Act Night and Dinner Theatre.  It was a huge success with such wonderful food donations and supportive energy for our kids.   IF you are looking for any Tupperware or food dishes that you might have left behind, please email me – otherwise they will be donated to the garbage. 
· Also thanks to the very enthusiastic Soap Opera audiences who got to experience our first ever “on stage” performances from our Drama 2 students.  It was quite an adventure moving our show at the last minute due to the lecture hall renovation, but I really liked the venue so it may become our new tradition.  
· Parents of students who might be interested in pursuing a college career in theatre/musical theatre: OHS is hosting a VERY informative meeting on Thursday, March 8th @ 7:00pm in the auditorium led by West Springfield’s Bernie DeLeo.  Bernie is a theatre teacher, but also the parent of a musical theatre major.  This seminar will help you become business partners with your own kids to help them succeed and follow their dreams.  It’s also meant to light a fire under your students, wake them up to how competitive the process really is, and get them to start preparing NOW and not waiting until senior year to get busy.  He enjoys sharing this knowledge, and will provide spreadsheets to help kids get organized, timelines and other online resources.  
· We are excited to tell you about a new AmazonSmile promotion that will launch soon. Amazon is tripling the donation amount to 1.5% when customers make their first eligible smile.amazon.com purchase from March 12 - 31. This is a great opportunity to increase our Oakton High School Drama Boosters’ AmazonSmile donations.  So remember to use the Amazon link from our www.oaktondrama.org webpage when you are doing your spring shopping!
· Our next booster meeting is Monday, March 12th @7:00pm in the drama room.  We will be discussing the musical and end of the year activities.  All are welcome.  
· We have started rehearsals for Titanic (May 3-5, 11&12) stay tuned for information about ticket sales.
· We are also looking for people to advertise in our musical program. If you have a business you would like to buy advertising space for, please email me and I’ll send you our rate card information.
· Our Oakton Improvables will be kicking off April with another comedy show on Friday, April 6th at 7:00pm in the auditorium.  This is a free event and always a laugh riot!
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